HOLSTON ENGINEERING, INC.
301 Montgomery Street, Suite #4
Johnson City, TN 37604
(423) 926-5991
e-mail: Holston.Engineering@holsteng.com
August 26, 2025

Ms. Sandra Sloan

Kingsport City Schools

400 Clinchfield Street, Ste. 200
Kingsport, TN 37660

Re: George Washington Elementary HVAC replacement

Dear Sandra:

Regarding the accepted bids for the George Washington Elementary HVAC replacement,
Holston Engineering, Inc. recommends awarding the bid to S.B. White Company, Inc. for
$1,998,000 (one million nine hundred ninety eight thousand dollars) dated 8/26/2025.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,
HOLSTON ENGINEERING, INC.

President



